
From: Heather Wagner  
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:02 AM 
To: Tomasz Wierzba <Tomasz.Wierzba@barrie.ca> 
Subject: File # D14-1647 

 

Hello: 

I would like any further information you could provide about the proposed temporary use of 
164 Innisfil Street, Barrie. I live at 5 Seaforth Street and would be one of the residents impacted 
by this  change. I am especially concerned about parking and garbage, with only ½ the required 
parking spaces where are the customers going to park? Any additional information you could 
provide on this proposal, such as type of retail, would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank You 

Heather Wagner 


